
Prison Committee US – November Report 
I continue to receive letters addressed to ISO from inmates requesting help. I reach to the trustees in 
the prisoner’s areas although I am not sure yet which areas have prison committees or how they deal 
with these communications. That brings me to my next mission which is to survey the current trustees. 
Among the topics will be: 
1. How they communicate with their members 
2. How do they handle requests from prisoners 
3. Do they have a prison committee that reports to intergroup 

a. If not, who handles these requests 
4. Do they have a public relations committee that reports to intergroup 
Harold A., Chair of the BOT Public Relations committee and I will be working together to send out one 
survey so we don’t duplicate our efforts. We will try to summarize the results and have them ready for 
the next BOT meeting in April. 
Thank you for letting me be of service. 
Beth Z. Area 2 


